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From:
Sent: 19 December 2022 16:26
To: Strategic Transport
Cc: Planning EE
Subject: Consultation – Draft Parking Standards for New Developments Supplementary 

Planning Document - 071122 SC

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Green Category

CAUTION: This email originated outside the Central Bedfordshire Council network. Do NOT click on links, open attachments 
or respond unless you are sure that the email is legitimate. If you believe this to be a spam email, report it to the Service 

Desk at https://centralbedfordshire.samanage.com/catalog_items/1053685-report-received-email/service_requests/new 
 

Dear Sir/Madam 
 
Thank you for your consultation on the above planning application, dated 7th November 2022.  
 
National Highways is a strategic highway company under the provisions of the Infrastructure Act 
2015 and is the highway authority, traffic authority and street authority for the Strategic Road 
Network (SRN).  
 
We have reviewed the details and information provided. Due to this being affected to local roads 
only, we offer No Comment. 
 
Kind Regards 
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Web: www.nationalhighways.co.uk 
 

This email may contain information which is confidential and is intended only for use of the recipient/s 
named above. If you are not an intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any copying, distribution, 
disclosure, reliance upon or other use of the contents of this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received 
this email in error, please notify the sender and destroy it. 
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